
 Glenburnie School Council Meeting 

 Monday December 5, 2022 

 6:30-7:30ish 

 In Attendance: 

 Keeth, Christa, Todd, Laura, Laura, Stacey, Melisa, Emily, Hean, Danielle, Sarh 

 1.  Approval of November minutes  (Approved) 
 2.  Old Business-  No old business 
 3.  Principal's Report 

 • The Holiday concert/play is scheduled for Monday December 19. There will be a show 
 at 12:00pm and a show at 6:00. Classes and cast are practicing and decorating is set to 
 begin soon. Would the school council be willing to pay for equipment rentals (roughly 
 $400) and one Grinch costume (roughly $100)? We will be asking for extra Christmas 
 lights, tinsel and empty wrapped presents. **  Parent Council approves the purchase of 
 lighting, $600 from Bingo account. 1st Keeth, 2nd Todd 

 • Long & McQuade is coming tomorrow to make sure that we have everything we need 
 in terms of sound/light equipment. 

 • Volleyball tournament days: Sr. Boys - Tuesday Dec 6th, Jr..Boys - Thursday Dec 8th, 
 Sr. Girls - Friday Dec 9th, Jr. Girls - Monday Dec 12th – Thank you for providing the 
 funding for these tournaments! • GPS Gift Shopping room - This year, we will be 
 organizing a GPS Gift Shopping Room over the last 3 days of school. Information is 
 included below. Gently used items or presents that need re-homing can be donated any 
 time between now and December 19th. 

 • Constable McMillan will be visiting our Grade 6/7/8 class to discuss online security, 
 social media, and cyber bullying on December 14th. We will also have a lock down drill 
 on that day so that he can provide us with feedback. 

 • The Kiwanas club has generously donated 4 new Chromebooks to the school. Ms. 
 Paquin will be attending a donation ceremony on Dec. 14th - Thank you Kiwanas! • 
 Derek McGowan will be offering private guitar lessons at Glenburnie, starting in the new 
 year. Information has been provided below for anyone who is interested. • Jingle Bell 
 Run will be December 22nd. Donations of non-perishable food will be accepted. We 
 have asked the health unit to provide bells. More information will be coming in the 
 week’s ahead. 

 • School-Day roll out has been positive. A second set of letters will be sent home 
 tomorrow for anyone who has not yet registered. From now on, all permission forms will 
 be sent home electronically. 

 • Pizza Day will be added to the LunchBox ordering platform after the holidays. 



 • EQAO Results – EQAO results have been sent home for students who completed the 
 assessment last year. The EQAO website allows for comparison between our school, 
 board, and provincial scores. 

 4.  Treasurer's Report -  No report, as Alyssa is not present. 
 5.  New Business  -PIC Grant. Plan on one or more parent information sessions re: parent 

 interest. Movie for kids in the gym.  - Melissa is  doing this  . 

 Motion to adjourn: 1  st  Keeth  2  nd  Todd 

 Next Meeting:  Monday March 6, 2023? 


